
 

  Lisbon, 16th October 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

we are a group of 30 young people who have created a workshop concerning the post-truth 

era and critical thinking. The workshop was created as part of a 7-day Erasmus+ youth 

exchange in Lisbon, in which we all participated. In the group there were many different 

nationalities: 5 people from Macedonia, Scotland, Estonia, Italy, Poland and Portugal. The aim 

of the exchange was to discuss current affairs (media and politics), critical thinking and youth 

participation. The group believes that the only way to combat the post-truth political era is to 

work on developing the critical and analytical thinking skills within society and by promoting 

freedom of press.  

During our time in Lisbon, we gained a lot of knowledge that now we would like to share with 

your youth. We found out that the learning process is all about discussion, brainstorming and 

sharing our experiences on the given topic.  

Should you be interested in helping us spread the word, we have created a brochure with the 

exact instructions on how you could implement this workshop in your school/organization.  Of 

course we are happy to answer any questions and give you further information.  

Thank you very much for your time and interest!  

Kind regards, 

Team TH!NK 

 


